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 Daniel Loft SUPC2015/0357/P 20/02/2015  10:17:01 Dear Sir,

We write in relation to the additional planning application for two flats (ground floor and basement) at 

2, Frognal.

We support the application, but would ask for the following points to be taken into consideration.

(1) Sympathetic development, within the style of 2, Frognal and the rest of the Frognal and Fitzjohns 

Conservation Area (in which the property resides).

(2) High level of acoustic insulation throughout the two new flats (floors, ceilings, windows / doors, 

shared voids / conduits etc. such as chimneys) to prevent the transfer of both airborne and structural 

originating sound and vibration through the existing fabric of the building. 

With  potentially twice as many residents as the original plan approved previously, this is of increased 

concern.

Yours faithfully,

Daniel Loft

Flat 3

2 Frognal

Page 37 of 77


